



Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson
Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

10th February 2025

The Animal Man



Dear Parents/Carers,

To bring the learning alive for children, on <u>Tuesday 4th March</u>. EYFS and Key Stage 1 have the opportunity to see the Animal Man's extensive range of exotic animals in school. This will give the children a first-hand experience of what different animals look like, their habitats and their life cycles. This links to topics covered in all year groups and some of the stories we have read in class.

This is an invaluable experience for the children, who will get a 40-minute session with the animals per class. All of the animals that are a part of this experience are child-friendly, well-trained and clean.

In order for this session to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.80 to cover the cost. Payment needs to be made online via the School Gateway under the heading **Animal Man**.

We will need payment by Friday 28th February. Please let us know if you need any support with this.

Kind regards, Miss Cooper

Reception Class Teacher



















stmichaelsce primaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk